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NOTICE OF DECISION 
 

Notice is hereby given that at its March 24, 2022 meeting the Representative Policy Board of 

the South Central Connecticut Regional Water District, approved the South Central 

Connecticut Regional Water Authority’s Application #21-04 for the Lake Gaillard Water 

Treatment Plant Clarifiers, Recycle Pump Station, and Concrete Restoration Project, and the 

Heating Ventilation and Air Conditioning and Electrical Improvements, at the Lake Gaillard 

Water Treatment Plant located in North Branford, Connecticut. The Final Decision of the 

Representative Policy Board is on file with the Notices at https://tinyurl.com/cbn39r4u. 

 

Mario Ricozzi, Chairperson 
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